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CURRENT POLICIES REGARDING SEXUAL AGGRESSION

Event
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3.21.17 

Tulane University's student organization Sexual Agression Peer Hotline and Education (SAPHE) held

an event on March 21st where Attorney Scott Schneider spoke on "Current Policies Regarding

Sexual."

SAPHE is a student organization that operates a 24/7 confidential hotline. The hotline is operated

during the fall and spring semesters when classes are in session. The purpose of the hotline is to

provide support and information to members of the Tulane community regarding all issues that

surround sexual aggression.

For more information on SAPHE, please visit them on Facebook. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/SAPHE-Sexual-Aggression-Peer-Hotline-and-Education/351931246918?fref=ts
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